
Mr S Hall
Suite 1
Manelli House
4 Cowper Road
Penrith
CA11 9BN

Colin Haigh
Head of Planning

Reply To: address as below                                                                                    
Direct Tel: 01707357000

Email: planning@welhat.gov.uk

1 March 2018

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT 

PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND) ORDER 2015

Dear Mr Hall,

Application Reference: 6/2017/2325/COND
Proposed development at: Plot 6000 Hatfield Avenue Hatfield business Park 
Hatfield AL10 9UA
Proposal: Submission of details pursuant to condition 18 (noise survey) on planning 
permission S6/2015/1061/MA, dated 05/11/2015

Thank you for your application requesting the discharge of the above condition.  
Further to my email dated 16 November 2017, I write to confirm that the Acoustic 
Consultancy Report ref:79581/3/3/4 and accompanying cover letter, dated 9 
November 2017 are sufficient for the discharge of this condition.

Should you require any clarification regarding the contents of this letter, please do 
not hesitate in contacting me on the above number and I will be pleased to advise 
you further.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mark Peacock
Principle Development Management Officer


